
5027 Kendrick Place 

Missoula, MT. 59808 

 

July 10th, 2019 

 

Missoula City Council 

Missoula, Montana 

 

Dear City Council Members, 

 

  I am writing this letter to express my support for the City of Missoula's acquisition of the 124 acres. For 

the proposed North Hills Bluebird Trailhead near Grant Creek. 

 

  On behalf of the Canyon Creek Village Homeowners Association (CCVHOA) and my neighborhood. 

Having access to parks, open spaces and trail systems makes Missoula the unique and special place that 

it is. (CCVHOA) and other nearby neighborhoods would benefit from this project. We are limited on 

options for hiking trails or open spaces in our area west of Reserve street. The trail expansion to the 

Northwestern part of Missoula would enhance our neighborhoods. 

 

Thank you for voting for this acquisition in Missoula. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Chris Wihlborg, President 

Canyon Creek Village Homeowners Association 

 

 

 


